
Free
Refreshments 

Available 

Parent Carer 
MEET-UP

East Dene are part of the Partnership for Inclusion
Neurodiversity in Schools (PINS) project, which aims
to help schools build upon inclusion for neurodiverse

children within schools.
 We are hosting three opportunities for parents and

carers to come together and  to 

 share their experiences of what it feels like to be
a parent or carer of a neurodivergent child

 to look together at what is working well within
the school, and to consider what needs to be

better. 
 

Would you like to learn more about
neurodiversity (this may include

Autism, ADHD, Dyslexia, OCD)? If so,
please come along to find out more!

Dates for the meet-ups 
Wednesday 08/10/25 

       8:40-10:15 am

Tuesday 2/12/2025,
      2pm- 3:30pm 

Thursday 5/02/26, 
      2 pm-3:30 pm
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